Minutes of Finance 18/11/13
The Governors agreed to amend the Price of Milk to 17p  

The cost of milk is 18-19p and we receive a subsidy of 3.5p.  This is for admin, but it was felt that we could afford to pass part of this on to parents.  Having consulted with Metro and LMS, we are informed that the average cost to parents was 22p

